
  

Corporate Communications Unit, General Administration 
Temple Court I, 31-33 Abercromby Street, Port of Spain 

Ph. – 624-5771 | Fax – 625-3925 | Email – corpcomm@mns.gov.tt 

 
Ministry of National Security 

Go ve r nme nt o f t he re pu b lic o f T r inida d a nd To b a go  

 

July 19, 2020          For Immediate Release 
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EXEMPTIONS GRANTED FOR TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO 

STUDENTS IN INDIA TO RETURN HOME 

Port of Spain: The Ministry of National Security wishes to advise that five (5) 

Trinidad and Tobago nationals who were studying in India have been granted final 

letters of exemption to return to this country on Tuesday July 21, 2020. 

The Ministry continues to work assiduously to process requests for exemptions from 

Trinidad and Tobago Nationals. Exemptions to enter the country continue to be 

granted in collaboration with public health experts, to mitigate the spread of      

COVID-19 by balancing the number of persons who are returning with available     

State quarantine facilities.  
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